
From: lizmorin 
Sent: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 7:51 PM 
To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca>; Emmerson, Wayne <Wayne.Emmerson@york.ca> 
Cc: dave.barrow <dave.barrow@richmondhill.ca>; joe.dipaola <joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; 
carmine.perrelli <carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; steve.clark <steve.clark@pc.ola.org> 
Subject: No to opening the Greenbelt to new development 

Dear York Region Chair Emmerson, Mayor Barrow and Members of Regional Council -  

I was alarmed to learn that York Region Council will vote tomorrow, October 8, 2020 on a new proposal 
to ask the province to open parts of the Greenbelt to new development, and further, to extend water 
and sewer mains that run into Lake Ontario deep into the Greenbelt.   

Please find attached a letter which outlines my concerns.  These lands must be protected for the well-
being and prosperity of current and future generations of Ontarians.  I formally request that you vote No 
to these items on tomorrow's agenda and close this matter once and for all. 

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth Morin 

Richmond Hill, Ontario 


